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I write in support of the proposed townhouse development at 8th and 8th.

I have read the material regarding the proposed development and, in my view, it is a project 
well-suited for the location.  It achieves the goal of providing units suitable for families in a 
central location, close to amenities and well-serviced by transit.  It also provides a transition 
from the busy intersection of 8th and 8th to the surrounding single family homes.

In my view, the proposed development fills a need in New Westminster for more family-
oriented multi-family housing, while also retaining and revitalizing an older home.

Yours truly,
Leslie Tucker
XXX Fourth Avenue
New Westminster
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